
Isaiah received 
the Holy Ghost 

and was baptized  
in Jesus Name in 

June! 

Several pastors 
have baptized 

people during the 
last few months. 

We were able to 
preach online 
revivals during 
the time when 
churches were 
not allowed to 
have services.

We Are Back Home in Puerto Rico! 
The last few months have certainly been crazy for all of us. After several 
months of delays due to medical issues, then quarantine, we finally arrived 
back in Puerto Rico at the end of June. We are so thankful for all of you who 

gave to “I Am Global” so that we 
could finish deputation quickly. 
Because of your giving, we are back 
on the island of our calling.  

Although we were delayed in 
returning, God has still been doing 
great things on the island, and in our 
lives. Several pastors have reported 
baptisms and people receiving the 

Holy Ghost. What a blessing those reports are! We are also thankful that 
God allowed us to be involved in online preaching, teaching, and prayer 
services during our time of quarantine.  

One of the greatest blessings during the last few months is our youngest son, 
Isaiah, receiving the Holy Ghost and being baptized in the precious name of 
Jesus! God is so good, and we are thankful that we can serve Him here in 
Puerto Rico!

Thank you for helping us to reach Puerto 
Rico with the gospel of Jesus Christ! Your 
support in prayer and giving help us to 
reach souls. May God bless you 
abundantly as we all work for His 
Kingdom!

Contact us:     36 Research Park Court     Weldon Spring, MO 63304                          
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